September 5, 2023

Our business meeting started at 12:05 and was opened by president Mike V. We all recited
the Pledge of Allegiance. There were 22 people in attendance, 20 members.

Secretary Tom read the minutes of the August 15t meeting. It was approved by John and
seconded by Roy and passed unanimously.

Gil read the treasurer’s report. Income was $31, expenses were $19. So, we now have $6791
in the bank account. John made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report. Cheryl seconded
it and it passed.

Bills: A bill from Adam’s Pest Control of $111; Roy motioned to pay, Sam seconded and it
passed.

Old Business:

Mike & Cheryl V. and Roy & Hedi H. got together to decide who to ask for funding for helping
pay for the kitchen work. Hedi sent grant letters to several non-profit organizations. The
Minnewawa Sportsman’s Club said that they would like to have a presentation in person for
amounts more than $2500 dollars. Mike & Cheryl went and got them to give $2500. The
Tamarack SnoFlyers gave an additional $2000 to what they’ve previously given. We also will
be receiving $2000 from the McGregor Lions. There may be others.

The electrical work and plumbing have been scheduled.

About half of the raffle tickets have been sold.

New business: The October Pancake Breakfast will be postponed until spring because of
uncertainty with the kitchen project completion.

Meeting adjourned by Bob, seconded by Ed W.
By Secretary Tom Maijala



